
            Questions or concerns contact WYVL Arrowhead Director: Hayley Hoffman at: 
hayley.hoffman4@gmail.com 

 
 

 

Arrowhead is so excited to be getting a WYVL (Wisconsin Youth 

Volleyball League) program this year! This league will be run through 

Center Court, and compete with teams from other Districts 

Oconomowoc, Kettle Moraine, Menomonee Falls and More.  

Season: August-October  

WYVL give the girls the opportunity to touch the Ball before Club 

Tryouts and School Tryouts! This competitive league with experienced 

Coaches will refine and enhance abilities, giving your player a leg up 

on the competition as they move forward to the seasons ahead! 

Anyone from the Arrowhead School District can tryout to play! Tryout 

will be held in July, Dates will be posted at our Parent Meeting! 

PARENT MEETING: MONDAY, JUNE 12th at 7:00pm at 

Arrowhead Highschool   

We strongly encourage parents to come to this meeting. There will be 

essential information for you to know if you want your child to play, 

as far as sign ups, memberships with Badger Region, playing fees, 

tryout information, ect. This will also give you the opportunity to ask 

the Coaches, Badger Region Representatives and the WYVL 

Arrowhead Director any questions you may have!  

For more Information please visit the Wisconsin Youth Volleyball League, Center Court Sports 

Complex Website.                    


